
HOTLINE  877-495-4240    EMAIL  udotregion1@utah.gov

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is proposing a project to install median curb along 
US-91 (Main Street) in Smithfield, between 800 South and 1000 South. This new median will 
eliminate all left turns along this stretch of roadway in an effort to improve safety in the area.

We are holding a public hearing to discuss the proposed change and take public comments. 

If you are unable to attend, written 
comments may be submitted by email to 
udotregion1@utah.gov, or by mail to
Consor PI, 986 West 9000 South, West 
Jordan, UT 84088.

The comment period is June 15 
through July 14, 2023. 

If you have any questions regarding this 
hearing, please reach out to our project 
team using the contact information below.

Where: Smithfield City Offices 
(96 S Main Street, Smithfield) in 
the City Council Chambers

When: Thursday, June 29th

Time: Doors open at 6:00 p.m. 
Presentation begins at 6:15 p.m., 
with public comments to follow.


